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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority and we will continue with 
our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff, visitors upon arrival and all Health 
Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before COVID-19 started the 
opportunity to stimulate our seniors has been a need, especially those short on family! 
Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental throughout COVID and remains 
here to help you share encouragement with residents and our staff doing a great job. 
Please email SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any 
questions please let us know. 

 
Campus Update 

 

● A very light update today other than to thank you once again for your support as 
we continue to ensure our residents and staff stay safe and enriched! All visits in 
all program areas have gone well and we appreciate everyone complying with 
the few guidelines we still have.  
 

● We know this COVID-19 update was created out of necessity to keep families 
and our community informed back in March of last year. I also know some of the 
updates were short on content and in honesty we like it this way. With that being 
said, we are curious if you would like some variation of an update from Luther 
Manor to continue even after COVID-19. Be on the lookout for a survey in the 
coming week asking for your preferences on subjects like frequency and topics if 
we were to keep some sort of communication like these going into the future. 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this! 
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


